
Republic of the Philippine^
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MIMAROPA Region
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 

Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan 
Telfax No. (048) 434 - 8791 

Email Add: penropalawan@denr.qov.ph

July 14, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO The Community Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer 
Quezon, Palawan

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT CC: LETTER DATED MAY 31, 2022 FROM REGIONAL 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO TO STEVEN 
WILLIAM BORLAND, CHAIRMAN LANGOGAN POWER CORP.

Forwarded is the letter from The Regional Executive Director Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO 
IV dated May 31, 2022 to Mr. Steven William Borland, Chairman Langogan Power Corporation 
with enclosures copy furnished the PENRO — Palawan and your office re: letter of Mines 
Geosciences Bureau (MGB) MIMAROPA Region regarding to the submitted Comprehensive 
Development Management Plan (CDMP) by the proponent (LPC) located at Sitio Mariwara. 
Barangay Princess Urduja, Narra, Palawan.

For your information and record.

For the PENRO:

ANGELICA D. VERIAN
Senior Forest Management Specialist /NGP Provincial Coordinator 

In-Charge Office of the PENRO

Copy Furnished;
The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg.
Roxas Blvd., Manila

DAIF Ref. No. 2022-4886 
TSD-RPS-UliUzation

DENR- PAUAnWA N PENRO-^tCC )RDS
R E L

Date;WUt 202f

mailto:penropalawan@denr.qov.ph

